
National Aeronautics and 
Space Administration 

Lyndon B. Johnson Space Center 
White Sands Test Facility 
P.O. Box 20 
Las Cruces, NM 88004-0020 

Reply to Attn of: RE-19-185 

Mr. David Cobrain, Acting Chief 
New Mexico Environment Department 
Hazardous Waste Bureau 
2905 Rodeo Park Drive East, Building 1 
Santa Fe, NM 87505 

December 17, 2019 

Subject: Request for Second Extension of Time for Response to Disapproval 200 Area and 600 Area Vapor 
Intrusion Assessment Report 

On June 18, 2018, NASA submitted the 200 Area and 600 Area Vapor Intrusion Assessment Report. NMED 
disapproved the report on June 5,2019 and directed NASA to respond to 12 comments and revise the 
assessment report by October 31, 2019. On October 7, 2019, NMED approved NASA's September 17, 2019 
request for an extension to Decemb~r 20, 2019. 

Jn the September 17, 2019 request, NASA indicated that the response to several NMED comments was expected 
to be relatively complex. To address this complexity and complete final internal reviews of all comment · 
responses, NASA requires additional time to submit the revised report. NASA hereby requests a further 
extension oftime for submittal of the revised 200 Area and 600 Area Vapor Intrusion Assessment Report from 
December 20, 2019 to February 3, 2020. 

I certify under penalty of law that this document and all attachments were prepared under my direction or 
supervision in accordance with a system designed to assure that qualified personnel properly gather and evaluate 
the information submitted. Based on my inquiry of the person or persons who manage the system, or those 
persons directly responsible for gathering the information, the information submitted is, to the best of my 
knowledge and belief, true, accurate, and complete. I am aware that there are significant penalties for 
submitting false information, including the possibility of fine and imprisonment for knowing violations. 

If you have any questioqs or comments concerning this submittal, please contact Antonette Doherty of my staff 
at 575-524-5497. 

~JD~ 
Chief, Environmental Office 

cc: 
Mr. Gabriel Acevedo 
Hazardous Waste Bureau 
New Mexico Environment Department 
2905 Rodeo Park Drive East, Building I 
Santa Fe, NM 87505 


